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August 16, 2007 

 

Michelle Grant 

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

Federal Election Commission 

999 E Street NW 

Washington, D.C. 20463 

 

Dear Ms. Grant: 

 

In your request for additional information dated July 17, 2007, you asked I provide the Commission with more information 

on the Brownback For President Committee's procedures for requesting employer/occupation information. 

 

I have reviewed the campaign material used for seeking contributions and believe all contain a clear and conspicuous 

request for contributor employer/occupation information. This review included website requests for online credit card 

contributions and the form that is available online to use in mailing a contribution to the campaign. These request 

forms are available for review at www.brownback.com. Also included in the review were invitations sent to individuals 

for various fundraising events as well as requests used in the campaign's direct mail efforts. Samples of these items 

are available for the Commission's reveiw. 

 

Once it has been determined that individuals who contribute at least $200 to the campaign or those who reach the $200 

threshold have failed to provide their employer/occupation information the following letter is sent: "Thank you for your 

recent contribution to the Brownback For President committee. Your support is greatly appreciated. I apologize for the 

inconvenience, but the strict regulations of the Federal Election Commission require the campaign request, for the 

record, your employer and occupation information. Please provide the information requested at the bottom of this letter, 

and return the completed page in the enclosed stamped envelope. (Envelopes are pre-addressed.) I sincerely appreciate 

your assistance in helping us to comply with the FEC requirements. Thank you, again, for your generosity and support of 

Sam's campaign. EMPLOYER, OCCUPATION and YOUR SIGNATURE." Copies of all such letters sent to contributors and their 

responses are available for the Commission's review. 

 

Should the campaign receive additional employer/occupation information missing on the campaign's amended First Quarter 

report that will filed today (August 16, 2007), it will be noted on an amended Second Quarter report that will be filed 

in September 2007. This procedure will be followed on all future reports filed with the Commission. 

 

Should you have additional questions regarding this matter please contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

T.C. Anderson, Treasurer    

 


